WOODSFIELD

SAVINGS BANK

Thank you for participating in the 59t annual 2023 Giant Pumpkin Parade! Woodsfield
Savings Bank is again proud to organize and present our 3rd Giant Pumpkin Parade!

Please fill out the attached registration form and return as instructed on the form. We must
receive your registration by September 20t in order to have your float announced during the
parade. All entries after September 20" may participate but will be placed at the end of the line
and not eligible for any parade awards.

On the day of the parade:

Please arrive at least 1 hour prior to the start (by 11:45am). We ask all participants to
enter from Roosevelt Road and turn right onto Sandy Ridge Road/Shamrock Drive. We will
have a parade check-in table set up to give you your parade number and location to line up in.

Shamrock Drive will be limited to 1 way traffic (west bound only) from 9:45
am until after the parade is over.

If you are coming by bus, we recommend that you arrive at least 1 ¥ hours early and once
dropped off, have your bus proceed to Shamrock Stadium at the end of the parade route.

Parade maps showing the parade route, return route and bus parking will be handed out at check-

in.
We ask the following:
- Please share the exact name of your entry with all your participants so that we can help
guide them to their spot.
- Please inform all float participants of these instructions to help keep traffic flowing.
- Please be patient. We will be checking in roughly 125 floats with multiple participants so
there will be lines. We encourage you and your participants to check-in early.
- BeKkind to our volunteers!
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